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SOPHOMORES

Sophomore—that name held so many
things! At last, we were in the SENIOR HIGH!
The long-awaited privilege of going to the
cafeteria the first half of lunch period was at
our disposal. Our class was to give its first
formal dance. It meant, too, that the time had
come when we must buckle down and work
really hard!

We started off with a bang early last
October when we elected Edward Hatfield
president, Russell Webster vice-president,
Bernice DeWolfe secretary, and Carol D’
Amato treasurer. Our advisers were Mr.
Edward Stolt, chairman, Mr. Harry Adkins
Jr. Mr. Charles Dettmar, and Mr. Vincent
Remcho.

The annual Sophomore Hop, given on
February 5, 1949 was a huge success, draw-
ing a large crowd.

Yes, we were sophomores. How fast the
year flew. These days are past, but they are
filled with memories we shall long cherish.
And now we have that glorious Junior Year,
with our first real play, to look foward to.
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OFFICERS
President e ot b Edward Hatfield
Vice President Russell Webster
Secretary . . .. Bernice DeWolfe
Tredsurerns ;F e . ... Carol D'Amato

dnd We Do Mean Sterling!



